
Subject: Request Confirmation of Reuben Gonzalez at Hollywood Media District PLUM Committee Thursday March 3, 2016  
at 3pm
From: Media District
Date: 02/25/2016 05:19 PM
To:
CC: Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Dear Laura:

I was provided your name as the coordinator for the Neighborhood Integrity Initiative  - which our Board President, Laurie Goldman, has 
arranged for Reuben Gonzalez to present information to our PLUM Committee members next Thursday March 3rd at 3pm.  The 
meeting will be held at the Musician’s Union at 817 N. Vine Street, Hollywood, CA  90038.  There is street and lot parking available at no 
charge.  Please let me know at your earliest convenience if we are confirmed for the presentation on the Neighborhood Integrity Initiative.

Thank you and look forward to working with you.

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org


